
The Heights Primary School

Key Stage One Parent Planner: Autumn 2 Week 2

Dear Parents/Carers

This term our theme is: Fire! Fire!

This week we will be:

English In English we will be writing an alternative version of The Three Billy 
Goats Gruff using the appropriate story language. The children will make a 
story map for their new story and retell it to a friend. They will also 
become authors for the day and write their own version of the story.

Mathematics In Maths we will be working with Numicon, getting to know the shape 
names, practising our number bonds and using it to support our 
subtraction. On Friday we will be working in pairs to complete a Numicon 
problem solving activity. 

Topic This week the children will continue to make their very own Tudor houses, 
sticking the frame together, making the walls and the roof. We will be 
starting our Nativity practise and learning our songs this week. 

We look forward to seeing you all for parent consultations on Tuesday 8th November 
3:45 – 5:45p.m and Thursday 10th November 6:00 – 8:00p.m.

Just a few gentle reminders – please could all children remember to bring in their 
Reading Records every day and Spelling Books on Mondays. Also some children are still 
wearing shorts for PE, please send in some jogging bottoms as it is so very cold!

Thank you, 

Miss P-F and Miss Hiles 


